



October 30,2018

Dear Counselor or person in charge of scholarships.

We are pleased to inform you that your school has been chosen to receive a scholarship in memory of SGT Phillip McNeill fallen hero of Iraq or Afghanistan war since 2004.

Amount will be determined after our fundraiser on April 6th, 2019 at Oasis Conference Center, Loveland, OH.

The Criteria for the scholarship is; Student must summit essay explaining how Phillip sacrificed his or her life for their country and what it means to them in 600 words or less.

Check will be issued to student, must have email address and phone number on Essay. If not include they will not receive the scholarship.

The essay is to be summitted to the parents no later than March 1st; at Address below and parent will choose the winner.

Parent Name Angela and Jeff Fiely	_
Address 4962 Crystal Creek Lake	
Zip Washington, MI 48094.	



Phone: 513-403-0210 (Keith)

Instructions to claim your scholarship money

Congratulations on being awarded a "Let Us Never Forget" Scholarship. The amount you have been awarded will be paid directly to you from the "Yellow Ribbon Support Center". Please provide us one of the following pieces of documentation.

One of the following:

- 1. A copy of your student ID after completing registration this summer
 - 2. Military enrollment

Email a copy of one of the above items along with a copy of **this sheet** with the information filled out completely below. Return requested in by October 31st, 2019. No payments will be made after that date.

Email form to: micahmaupin@yellowribbonsupportcenter.com

Or mail to

(Let Us Never Forget Scholarships)

Attn: Scholarships

P.O. Box 942

Milford, Ohio 45150

Please complete all questions below

Name:				
Address	City	State	Zip	
Phone	Email address			_
Name of Soldier Required	High school attended			